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Dear committee members, 
      for the sake of the future health of Australia's fantastic natural environment, and in
 order to try to save the koalas and other vulnerable species, would you please do
 everything possible to put an end to the uncontrolled clearing of bushland. Please give
 strong protection to all the remaining habitats and do not leave any loopholes which might
 allow the bulldozers to continue their destruction. Thank you.
     Best wishes, Lucy Worgan 
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